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Nunatsiavut Government employees recognized 
The Nunatsiavut Government is extending congratulations to two employees who have been recognized 
for their contributions to the mining and energy sectors. 

Jamie Hewlett, Regional Energy Coordinator, is the recipient of a 2022 Luminary Award (Partnership 
Award) presented by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro and Newfoundland Power. As a key ally in 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s work with Labrador Inuit communities. Jamie helps deliver 
projects and programs that not only save energy, but also suit the needs of the communities where they 
operate. The Partnership Award recognizes the outstanding delivery of energy efficiency solutions, 
services or education by an organization, individual or not-for-profit.  

Claude Sheppard, Director of Non-Renewable Resources, is the recipient of the Canadian Institute of 
Mining, Metallurgy and Petroleum (CIM) Newfoundland and Labrador - 2022 Geoscientist of the Year 
Award. Winners are determined by the Awards Committee and are announced as part of the Mineral 
Resources Review conference, which is taking place in St. John’s this week. 
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